The Bee, Or Literary Weekly Intelligencer,1792
TO CORRESPONDENTS.

In answer to Gustavus Vasa, the Editor deferred inserting any more of the Index Indicatorius,
partly from motives of convenience which respected himself only; but chiefly because he was
not certain if that device was relished by his readers. Of late he has got several intimations,
that it will be agreeable to have it continued; and it shall be so from time to time.



